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September 18, 2023 
 
 
Cindy Davis, Nominating Committee Chairman 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Re: Mike Savage 
 
Dear Ms. Davis, 
 
The Building Officials Association of South Carolina is pleased to endorse Mike Savage, for the 
position of BOD at large, at the 2023 Annual Business Meeting in St. Louis, Missouri.  
 
Please accept this letter of full support without reservation.  
 
 
Chris Stover President 
Building Officials Association of South Carolina 
cstover@greenvillesc.gov 


